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Department of Zoology

St. Bede’s College, Shimla

MINUTES OF THE MEETING WITH HEAD OF THE DEPARTMENT (ZOOLOGY)

2017-18

A meeting was organized on July 8, 2017 with the faculty members where it was planned
about the various methods of teaching that the teacher would adopt in order to make the
classroom teaching interesting for students. So it was finally decided that students would
be taught through discussions, oral presentations.

A meeting was organized on August 17, 2017 on the occasion of World Honey Bee day
wherein it was decided that 4 groups of students would be made and they would be going
to selected schools and colleges to inform the students about role and importance of
honey bee in pollination. The names of schools were as follows: Government Girls
Senior Secondary School Portmore, Government Senior Secondary School Phagli.
Government Middle High School Theog, Government Degree College Theog and Mahila
Mandal Committee Theog. Dr. Shweta Thakur, Ms. Anuja Sharma and Mr. Ankush
Sharma the teachers would accompany the students to respective schools and colleges.

A meeting was organized on September 25, 2017 with the faculty members where it was
decided about the Student exchange programme with the students of Badrinarayan
Barewale Mahavidyalaya Jalna. Various topics to be discussed during the programme
would be: Vermicomposting, Deoli fish farm, “Honey Bee a selfless creature” and
Biodiversity of Himachal Pradesh.

A meeting was organized on December 26, 2017 with the faculty members and students
who had to attend Winter Training at HFRI, Shimla w.e.f. Jan. 8, 2018- Feb. 10. 2018.
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